
14 June, 2010 
 
Letter to the editor 
The Sun 
 
 
Sir 
 
Re: War on ‘compo culture’, 14 June, 2010, by Graeme Wilson 
 
It is high time health and safety and litigation are discussed openly and sensibly, but 
the Government must not forget that regulations are in place to protect vulnerable 
people.   What is needed is a myth and reality check, so that any debate on this issue is 
based on fact, not sensational headlines.    
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Denise Kitchener 
Chief executive, Association of Personal Injury Lawyers (APIL)  


